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Dear Parents/Carers,
Welcome to a new term! We hope you all had a great half term! Class Three will begin the new summer term with a new topic about Great Haywood! We will encourage pupils to take a closer look at their local area as they explore different features of the community.
Reminders

Spellings:  Class 3 spellings will continue to be given out on a Tuesday and are tested on the following Tuesday. Your child’s spelling lists are now uploaded on our school website and on the Spelling Shed app weekly so please encourage your child to practise at home, both verbally and in written form as well as through the fun games available on the Spelling Shed app. Your child’s spelling score will be recorded weekly in their homework diary.  If you would like to support your child further, you will find a list of words that the children are expected to know by the end of Year 4 in the back of their homework diaries. 
Homework:  Please check the ‘Homework’ section of the school website weekly to find your child’s homework tasks. Homework is set every Friday. 
Reading: Reading books should be read each night for a minimum of 10 minutes with a focus on fiction stories. All reading at home should be recorded in the children’s diaries and signed by a parent/carer weekly. It is important that your child writes the name of the book and the pages that they have read. Reading books will be changed as/when the child has finished their book and has informed an adult. The adults in class will ask the child questions to make sure they have secure understanding of the book they have read before changing it for a new one. In Class Three, children can earn a raffle ticket if they have their diary signed four times a week. This will be placed into the ‘golden bag’ and your child will have the chance to win a prize. The children are also listened to read in Guided Reading each week.

Water bottles:  Each child should have a water bottle in school that is clearly named. The children can have a drink from these at any time throughout the school day and they are sent outside at breaks and lunches. 
Uniform: Please ensure that all uniform, especially jumpers and cardigans are clearly labelled with your child’s name inside.  Ties are expected to be worn with shirts or alternatively your child can wear a polo shirt. Where possible, please ensure clothing has the Anson logo. 
PE:  Please ensure that your child has an Anson PE top in their house colour and PE shorts. PE will take place every Tuesday and Friday so please make sure that your child brings in their kit at the beginning of the week.  No swimming will take place for Class 3 this term. 
Open Door Policy: Please feel free to contact me at school if you have any concerns, the open door policy at Anson means I am available for 15 minutes before or after school to talk through any problems. If you need longer, we can arrange a mutually agreeable time.
Kind Regards

Miss Humphries  & Miss Vivash
Class 3’s Teacher and Teaching Assistant
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ANSON CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL





Main Road	     


Great Haywood


Stafford 	     


ST18 0SU	     Tel no: 01889 881200
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Headteacher:  Miss N Jarrett














 Great Haywood





Numeracy


The children will be focusing on a variety of areas. The first units we will be focusing on is decimals and fractions. After this we will be exploring time. To get your child ahead, please practise reading time at home with your child.





Literacy


We will be working on a range of fiction and non-fiction texts this term. Our first unit will be based around the book The Journey by Aaron Becker:  A wordless picture filled with adventure and wonder.  The protagonist feels alone in the grey city that surrounds her and traps her.  She wishes to travel and to see the world and for this to happen she will have to do it for herself.  With just a swipe of chalk and a lot of imagination she travels to far away lands filled with wonder and mystery; beauty and danger. Children use this picture book as their own basis to write a sequel to the story based around an adventure around Great Haywood





Science


This term in science we are going to be exploring ‘Lights and Shadows’. Pupils will learn about light, shadows, day, night, and everything in between! With practical experiments and fun activities, we will teach your children about how light travels, what shadows are, how the length and position of a shadow changes throughout the day and much more.





Computing


This term we will improve our computing skills by learning how to use animation software.  2Animate is the program we will explore, that lets children make short animations using their own drawings.





P.E


Athletics and Cricket�








Art


This term we will be exploring landscape art. Starting by using a viewfinder to find interesting features and views of our local area, pupils will then go on to study the work of some of the most famous landscape artists and how they use perspective to give a sense of depth to their work.





French


French will be taught by Madame Elliot this term. Class 3 will be learning about exploring Time in French.





Music


This term we will continue to learn to play the ukulele in our music lessons. The lesson will be provided by an external provider. 





Religious Education:


In RE we will be exploring the unit, What can we learn about Muslims from a Mosque? This will be an exploration of the key features of a mosque and investigate what they reveal about Muslim beliefs, especially beliefs about prayer (salah).





History & Geography


This term we will by studying Great Haywood! We will encourage pupils to take a closer look at their local area as they explore different features of the community including; Essex Bridge, Shugborough Hall, The Anson Family etc.





Computing:


We will be learning how to stay safe whilst using the internet.  We will also be learning how to use a branching database.  





French:





Introductions and simple commands.  





Religious Education:


Creation Story  





P.E:


Swimming, Rugby and Hockey. 





Music:


We will be learning how to appraise different types of music 





P4C


Friendship and tolerance.  








